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WOODLANDS MEDICAL PRACTICE
PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP



The following issues were discussed at a remote meeting on:  16th July 2020

· The practice has a new website which is now up and running.

· The practice is now using e consult. Patients will be able to access e consult via the practice website and the Patient Access app. This removes the need to call the surgery and can be filled in at any time of day.
The Patient Access app enables patients to see their results and access their records.

· Flu vaccination clinics are being set up from September that will comply with safe distancing and all other Covid safety regulations. Appointments to be booked by phone.
Pneumonia and shingles vaccines are being done as normal by the practice nurse.

· Dr Nadine Singh who has been a partner since April 2016has left the practice and Dr Joe Fernandes has become the new partner. The practice has a new salaried GP Dr Chike Emeagi. 


All patients are invited to contribute to the group, by putting notes in the suggestion box in reception, contacting the Practice Manager Lynn Rafferty, or via email:  www.woodlandsmedicalpractice.org .
The group is still looking to recruit new members to give a wider range of age and culture to the group.

The date of the next meeting will be decided and members of the group will be informed by the  practice manager
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